
 

 

October 10, 2020 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I am happy to report that as of today, we have had no positive COVID-19 residents.  We have 

conducted over 3,600 employee tests, with only the three positives previously reported to you, 

none of which have been recent enough to affect in-person visitation.   

In-person visitation seems to be going relatively well given the circumstance.  Over the last week 

we were able to allow 28 visitors, in addition to 47 window visits and multiple virtual (iPad) 

visits.  I am hoping families were able to take advantage of the COVID-19 testing site Madison 

County had available over the last two weeks.  As I learn of these sites and opportunities for you 

to get your testing, I will surely share with you in an email/letter and also make available on our 

website. 

Please refer to our website at www.oneidahealth.org as we are making communications available 

to you under the ECF Communications heading at the bottom of the web page.  Contact 

information for you to set up a virtual visit, window visit and in-person visits can all be found 

there along with our visitor response plan.   

Thank you for all your support! 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 

http://www.oneidahealth.org/

